
Ex-worker  admits  stealing
from Harrah’s
A former Stateline nightclub worker is likely going to prison.

Joseph I. Guillen, 37, is scheduled to be sentenced Aug. 22.
He admitted to taking nearly $10,000 from Peek inside Harrah’s
Lake Tahoe when he worked there in 2015.

Guillen was a bartender in the VIP area.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report
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